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Before the paper’s online publication date,  
 

- Authors should not overtly seek media attention and should not release their paper 
or any part thereof (e.g., results) to the press or public. However, authors may 
present their paper’s findings at scientific conferences and seminars, but (again) 
should not overtly seek media attention. 

 
- Authors are permitted to distribute copies of their accepted paper (saved in its 

entirety as a single PDF, which prominently denotes that the paper is currently “in 
press”) to selected colleagues within the research community, but preferably 
through an online repository, one in which access is limited to only a select 
number of chosen recipients (i.e., not publicly accessible). In such cases, 
Frontiers staff would need assurances from the authors that no one (the authors, 
selected recipients, etc.) shares the PDF with anyone else, and that no one 
intentionally seeks media attention. 
 

- Once the galley proofs of their paper are available, authors will be notified by 
email. At that time, authors may share copies of the galley proofs with (or grant 
interviews to) reporters, if those reporters agree to refrain from referencing the 
paper in any news medium until after the online publication date. Also once the 
galley proofs arrive, Frontiers staff would likely be able to estimate the paper’s 
online publication date. After receiving your galley proofs, if you or your 
institution are planning a press release, please contact Heidi Swanson, the ESA 
Public Information Manager (heidi@esa.org). If possible, it would be ideal if your 
media colleagues include the journal name (Frontiers in Ecology and the 
Environment), the title of your paper, and the DOI link somewhere within their 
respective press releases. 

 
 
After the paper’s online publication date, 
 

- Authors may distribute copies of their paper as they wish, including postings on 
personal or institutional websites. 
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contributing quotes or material to press releases relating to their paper. 
 


